
Dear Parents and carers, 

Please can you take a few minutes to complete our annual parent/carer survey. I 

have attached a 'You said- We did' review of 2022 as a reflection of some of the 

changes and highlights that took place over the year. 

We really appreciate all feedback so thank you in advance for your support with this.  

Please click on this link to take you to the online 

survey: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/D37JX3R 

The deadline for responses is Friday 17th February. 

On another note: 

We had an exciting group of musicians join us this week with some very large 

instruments. The children were fascinated... 

I've also attached a few pictures from the Discoverers trip to the theatre this week to 

brighten up your day! 
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